
From: brandon flesher
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Noise variance request Stone Saloon
Date: Saturday, August 14, 2021 5:07:20 PM

I am opposed to the granting of the noise variance request for the Stone Saloon, SBC dba Waldmann for Sept 17
thru 26. I wake up at 4AM Monday thru Friday and work 12 1/2 to 14 hrs Mon/Tue/Wed. This is a residential
neighborhood and not a fraternity neighborhood. Although it has become a parking lot for Waldmann’s already.

Sent from my iPad
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